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October 13, 1995

Dear Liaison Group Member:

On behalf of Ann Rychlenski, USEPA Region 2 Community Relations
Coordinator for the Hudson River PCBs Reassessment RI/FS, I am pleased
to announce the election of two new chairpeople on the Environmental
Liaison Group.

At a meeting held October 10, John Santacrose of the Audubon Society
of New York was elected Chairperson of the group, replacing Nonna
Shtipelman who recently resigned. Josh Cleland from the Scenic Hudson
organization was elected Co-chairperson, replacing Mr. Santacrose in
that position.

As you all know, the Phase 2 reports are about to be released. The
upcoming months will be information-intensive and certainly
challenging. All liaison group chairpeople will be making every effort
to assist EPA in getting that information to you group members. We
urge you at this time to utilize your repositories to review reports
as they are published, to come to Joint Liaison Group and other
meetings, and to avail yourselves of every opportunity to participate
in the progress of the project.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact Ann Rychlenski
on 212-637-3672. We look forward to seeing you at the Joint Liaison
Group meeting scheduled for Wednesday, October 18, at 7:30 PM, at the
Best Western Albany Airport Inn, 200 Wolf Road, Albany, NY.

Sincerely,

j£_ uu.
Karen M. Coghlan
Community Relations Specialist

cc: ARychlenski, USEPA Region 2
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